
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TO THE CITIZENS OF BROOKLINE, NH 

 
Brookline School District 

BUDGET HEARING 
January 8, 2025 

 
(Snow Date: January 9, 2025) 

Richard Maghakian Memorial School 
6:30 PM 

 
A Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, January 8th at Richard Maghakian 
Memorial School and will begin at 6:30 PM.  The purpose of this Public Hearing is to 
review the proposed Brookline School District Budget for 2025-2026. 
 

Colleen Micavich, Chair 
Brookline School District 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


